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Houston County School District to Close Friday, September 27 
 
HOUSTON COUNTY, GA – All schools in the Houston County School District will be closed Friday, 
September 27, 2024, due to the inclement weather and anticipated impact from Hurricane Helene. All 
school activities and programs are also canceled. Schools will communicate with parents about any 
rescheduled events. We encourage the community to follow the Houston County Emergency 
Management Agency for severe weather updates and sign up for their CodeRed alert system at 
https://public.coderedweb.com/CNE/en-US/6B14A7C8D12F.  
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